
 
 
 
 

 

 

Lagos | November 12, 2024 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc completes restructuring and conversion to a Private Company 

This is to notify Nigerian Exchange Limited (NGX) and the public that, following the Scheme of 
Arrangement - dated October 13, 2022 - executed by Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc (the 
Company), and the completion of the Company’s re-registration at the Corporate Affairs Commission 
as a Limited Liability Company (from the previous designation as a Public Limited Liability Company), 
the name of the company is now: 

 
CONSOLIDATED HALLMARK INSURANCE LIMITED 

Henceforth, the Company will operate under the name indicated above. 
 

The completion of the re-registration of the Company - as a Limited Liability Company - signifies the 
completion of all formalities in connection with the Company’s restructure and transition to a Holding 
Company Structure. Consolidated Hallmark Holdings Plc - the group parent Company – was listed on 
Nigerian Exchange Limited (NGX) on November 27, 2023. 
 
 
Contact Information  
 
Rukevwe Falana 
Company Secretary 
Email: rfalana@chhplc.com 
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